My staff would be pleased to discuss this matter or any other regulatory matter with you. John
Gale, Director, Standards and Rulemaking Division, may be contacted at 202-366-0434 on
regulatory matters. Kenneth Lee, Director, Engineering and Research Division, may be
contacted at 202-366-2694 on technical matters specific to this special permit application.

Sincerely,

[signed]

Afan K- Mayberry MS
Associate Administrator
Office of Pipeline Safety
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